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Newsletter 1 

Dear Parents and Carers 

The Return to School   It has been fantastic to have a ‘full’ school 

this week for the first time since the end of March.  The children, including our brand 

new ‘tiddlers’, have settled remarkably well under the circumstances.  We will 

continue to support all of the children socially and emotionally (as well as 

academically) as we all re-establish routines and rebuild stamina for the school day 

after such a long break.  If you have any concerns about your child, please do not 

hesitate to get in touch.       

Covid-19 FAQs   With ever-changing guidance, it can be difficult to 

know whether you are doing ‘the right thing’.  Please find attached a list of Covid-19 

FAQs which includes information about getting a test and returning from abroad.   

Other Illness     If your child has non-Covid cold symptoms 

(a runny nose, sore throat or a wet cough) then it is not necessary to arrange a 

Covid-19 test; please continue to bring your child to school if you think that they are 

well enough to attend.    

Coming and Going   Thank you for working with us as we embed the 

new arrangements for drop-off and collection times.  We will keep the systems under 

review and will try to streamline what we are doing where possible.   

Best wishes 

 

Mr. J. Veness 


